
Tuesday	January	19,	2016	
	
The	Pierce	Public	Schools	Board	of	Education	met	with	Administration	for	a	retreat	
at	6:30	pm	in	the	High	School	Conference	Room.		Members	present	were	Kevin	
Flesner,	Ron	Woslager,	Ted	Krienke,	Robert	Hoffmann,	Dave	Lienemann,	and	Dan	
Unseld.		Also	present	were	Superintendent	Kendall	Steffensen,	Elementary	Principal	
Adam	Patrick,	and	High	School	Principal	Mark	Brahmer.	
	
The	Pledge	was	recited.	
	
Mr.	Steffensen	presented	information	on	the	Patient	Protection	and	Affordable	Care	
Act	(Obama	Care)	and	its	potential	costs	to	the	school	district.		There	was	a	lengthy	
discussion	about	different	options	the	school	district	has.	
	
Further	discussion	was	reviewing	our	current	bussing	practices.	
	
The	final	discussion	was	on	block	scheduling	and	if	our	teaching	staff	is	being	
utilized	to	its	fullest	extent.			
	
It	was	moved	and	seconded	to	adjourn.		Voting	was	unanimous,	meeting	adjourned	
at	9:43	p.m.	
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